
 

 
 

Together We Can Do This! 
 

Organic Consumers Associations Action Path 
 
We Can Still Stop the DARK Act! 
Dear Friend, 

 
The DARK Act, the bill to Deny Americans the Right to Know 
about GMOs, could get a vote in the House as early as 
Wednesday. 

 
TAKE ACTION: Call your U.S. Representative at 888-754- 
9091 to tell him or her to vote against the DARK Act 
(S.764). To send an email click here. 

 
Click Here for talking points and to read the full alert. 

 
 
 
 

 

https://www.organicconsumers.org/news/dark-act-fact-sheet
https://action.organicconsumers.org/o/50865/p/dia/action3/common/public/?action_KEY=19194
https://action.organicconsumers.org/o/50865/p/dia/action3/common/public/?action_KEY=19194
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